EMAIL TEMPLATE TO CONTACT REPS - INDIVIDUAL
Subject:
Urgent: Higher Education Provisions in Reconciliation Bill Will Devastate Healthcare Access
Dear [REPRESENTATIVE NAME OR STAFF CONTACT],
I am writing as a licensed acupuncture and herbal medicine professional practicing in [CITY/STATE]. I am deeply concerned about provisions under consideration in the reconciliation budget that would eliminate Graduate PLUS loans, cap student borrowing, implement risk-sharing requirements, and change Pell Grant eligibility.
These changes would have devastating consequences not only for students seeking education in acupuncture and herbal medicine but also for our profession, our patients, and healthcare access in your district.
[INSERT 1–2 PARAGRAPHS ABOUT YOUR SPECIFIC  EXPERIENCES WITH LOANS AND IMPACT, SUCH AS HOW YOU SERVE PATIENTS, THE IMPORTANCE OF YOUR CLINICAL TRAINING, YOUR COMMUNITY WORK, YOUR PRACTICE’S REACH, OR THE ROLE OF FUTURE PRACTITIONERS IN MEETING HEALTHCARE NEEDS.]
While I understand the importance of fiscal responsibility and thoughtful student loan reform, including these provisions in the reconciliation bill without proper consideration of their impact on specialized healthcare education would be devastating. The loss or reduction of educational opportunities in this field directly undermines federal efforts to expand non-pharmacological pain management options and reduce opioid dependence.
I respectfully request your support in removing these provisions from the reconciliation package. I would be happy to discuss this further or provide additional information about how this impacts your constituents.
Thank you for your consideration of this urgent matter.
Sincerely,
[YOUR NAME]
[YOUR PROFESSIONAL TITLE OR CREDENTIALS]
[YOUR CLINIC OR PRACTICE NAME, IF APPLICABLE]
[CONTACT INFORMATION]

